COLONY HIGH SCHOOL

PARENTS OF JUNIORS & SENIORS

You are invited to attend the

PARENT ACADEMY
COLLEGE WORKSHOPS
VIA ZO00OM

DATE: MONDAY | SEPTEMBER 28, 2020
TIME: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM

ZOOM LINK: nhtips://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAucO6vgTOsGNYeq7A453wThoSL 7ZBz2Ur

*REGISTRATION REQUIRED*

IF YOUR CHILD PLANS TO GO TO COLLEGE, YOU NEED
TO PLAN AHEAD STARTING NOW!

Do you have questions about the college preparation process? Do you want
to learn about available college options, as well as admission requirements?

Do you want to learn about free scholarships, grants, the FAFSA application,
and government aid to help pay for your child’s college education?

Does your child need resources in their college major? Is your child
“‘Undecided” and in need of guidance in the career decision making process?

IF SO, THESE WORKSHOPS ARE FOR YOU!

JUNIORS/SENIORS STUDENTS & PARENTS: You are invited to attend a series of FREE college planning
workshops being offered at Colony High School starting September 28" through November 2"9. These workshops
are designed to inform parents on how to assist your child to ensure they are college ready, guide you through
navigating the college admissions process, receive SAT/ACT test information, Financial Aid and scholarship resources,
explore majors and careers, and share important college parenting tips.

*Students who participate with their parent will receive a College Prep Student Academy
recommendation letter to supplement their college admissions and scholarship applications.

FREE COLLEGE MATERIALS, RESOURCES & PERSONAL ASSISTANCE FROM COLLEGE ADVISORS!!

WORKSHOP TOPICS & DATES:
September 28: The Top 10 Things Every Parent Should Know About Preparing for College
October 5: Understanding the College Admission Process, Requirements, and College Options
*Tuesday, Oct. 13: Career Planning and Exploring College Majors - *This workshop will be held on

Tuesday, October 13 due to the Columbus Day holiday.

October 19: Financial Aid: How to Pay for Your Child’s College Education
October 26: The Transition to College: “What to Expect and How to Prepare as a Parent”
November 2: Researching & Winning Scholarships for College

For more information, please contact Mrs. Bunn, Asst. Principal of Achievement, at (909) 930-2929 ext. 2024


https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAucO6vqT0sGNYeq7A453wThoSL_7ZBz2Ur

